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Upcoming Night Work: 
Lightweight Cellular Concrete Pours

February 18, 2021

Dear Resident/Business Owner, 

This notice is advanced notification of essential Lightweight Cellular Concrete (LCC) 
pours that need to occur within Seawall Lot 337 (Parking Lot A), within approved  
permit plans. Address: 498 Terry A Francois Blvd.

ADVANCE INFORMATION: 

LCC pours need to be scheduled from 07:00 p.m. - 01:30 a.m. Work is expected to start 
03/01/2021 and end on 03/26/2021. The pours will take place within the job-site  
perimeter fence. Webcor will work closely with Cell-Crete to limit all noise and ensure 
it is within allowable levels. Task lighting will be positioned down and away from  
adjacent buildings. Equipment will be located on the east side of the project site, away 
from residential buildings, and noise levels will be monitored by on-site personnel. 
Extra precautions will be taken for equipment that may emit a loud noise when in  
reverse.  

If you have any questions or concerns about this particular work, please contact the 
individuals below: 
1. Jose Martinez, Project Engineer: (510) 496-1306 (24-hour emergency contact) 
2. Brian Capizano, Project Superintendent: (510) 703-3679 

We thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation during these LCC pours.

Respectfully,
Tegan Sullivan 
Project Director, Webcor


